From: Philip Matthews personal _

Sent: 27 November 2023 06:25
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application - 2023/3407/P

Good morning
We are Philip and Mia Matthews, 6 Lancaster Stables, NW3 4PH, with a party wall with the applicant site.

Since previously supplying comments regarding this application it has come to light that the heat pumps do not mect
acceptable sound levels and we don’t feel we can support the development until the developer's claims about sound
and vibration have been proven. If and when they are proven, there should be a post construction installation
validation exercise to verify the levels of sound and vibration before occupation is allowed.

philipmatthews
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